
Regional Spatial Planning Sub-committee – Terms of Reference approved etc. 
 

14 With reference to the minutes of 13th February 2024 agreeing to establish a 
new Regional Spatial Planning Sub-committee (RSPS), there was submitted a report 
by the Director of Regional Economic Growth proposing Terms of Reference (ToR) for 
the RSPS and providing an update on the nominated representatives from each 
Member Authority (MA), advising 
 
(1) that on 28th June 2023, the Clydeplan Joint Committee had agreed a 

recommendation to transfer the responsibility for oversight of the development 
of a Regional Spatial Strategy to this Cabinet; 
 

(2) that all 8 MAs had approved participation in the RSPS and had confirmed 
their nominated Members, as detailed in Appendix 1 to the report; and 

 
(3) of the proposed ToR for the RSPS, as detailed in Appendix 2 to the report, 

which matched the format of the GCR Education Committee ToR and had 
been drafted with input from the respective Chief Planning Officers, or their 
equivalent, from each MA. 

 
After consideration, the Cabinet 
 
(a) noted the report; and  
 
(b) approved the proposed membership and Terms of Reference of the new 

Regional Spatial Planning Sub-committee. 
 
 


